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Tel: 020 7207 1807 fax: 020 7401 6588 email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk" ��office@friars.southwark.sch.uk�


Web: � HYPERLINK "http://www.friarsprimaryschool.com" ��www.friarsprimaryschool.com�





Dear Parents,





Y4 Samba:


On Thursdays Y4 have been having weekly samba percussion lessons (this is impossible not to hear as they make an amazingly loud noise!). On December 5th at 2:30pm Y4 will be performing their work to the rest of the school and parents are welcome to attend.





PTFA Non uniform day:


We will be having the first of 2 non uniform days on Friday 6 December. The first is for the PTFA Xmas fete and the idea is that participating children will bring in a donation for the tombola (a separate note has gone out about this). A box will be left in the reception area for donations





Save The Children Christmas jumper day:


On Friday 13 December we will have the second of 2 non uniform days. We’re inviting all pupils to take part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children. Everyone will be invited to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woollies and make a donation of £1, or whatever they can give, to help save children’s lives around the world. If your child doesn’t have a festive sweater, don’t worry – it’s easy to decorate a plain jumper with tinsel, baubles or homemade snowflakes. To find out more, please see the event website at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.christmasjumperday.org/" \o "http://www.christmasjumperday.org/" �www.christmasjumperday.org� 





Parent open mornings:


To further strengthen the partnerships between home and school we are having our second open morning of the year for any parents to come and observe the strategies we use to help children improve their numeracy or literacy skills. The date of this open morning is as follows:


9:10 -10:10 am Friday 6th December





Michelle Ennis:


Many of you may remember Michelle Ennis who worked at Friars for many years, first as the school cook and from 2007 as a teaching assistant. Michelle stopped work over a year ago as she had cancer. It is with great sadness that we have to announce that she passed away earlier this week. Our thoughts are with her family at this difficult time. The family have asked that rather than have any flowers at her funeral they would like contributions made to the Trinity Hospice which Michelle not only raised money for but who helped her with her illness. If any one would like to contribute, please drop a donation off in the school office.











